

April 23, 2015

Rotary Club of Atascadero PO Box 100 Atascadero, CA 93423

Dear Rotary Club of Atascadero,

The RISE staff and Board of Directors, as well as the families whom we serve, would like to extend a sincere thank you for the very generous donation of sponsoring Charles Borbeau for Walk-a-Mile SLO Event valued at \$316.00. Donations like yours allow us to keep operating costs low, ensuring quality and confidential care to victims of sexual assault and intimate partner violence and their families.

Last year, RISE provided 977 victims and their families with the following services: 24-hour crisis hotline, emergency shelter, crisis intervention, legal advocacy and counseling services. In addition, over 3,800 community members participated in prevention education programs and self-defense workshops. Our two shelters have 32 beds between them and the capacity to house 8 families at any given time. We could not provide these crucial services as effectively without the dedicated support of our donors.

During 2014, our two shelters were full 80% of the year and our Counseling Department had to close its waiting list 4 times, highlighting the overwhelming need for our services.

As our agency continues to grow and expand to meet the growing needs of our community, we are extremely grateful for your generosity and commitment to our cause. Together we CAN make a difference!

With gratitude,

Jennifer Adams **Executive Director**

Genny adams

Proceeds benefit RISE.

All donations are tax deductible to the extent of the law under section 501(c)(3) of the Revenue Code. Tax ID #95-3415650 No goods or services provided in exchange for your contribution.

P.O. Box 630 Paso Robles, CA 93447 51 Zaca Lane, Suite 140 San Luis Obispo, CA 93401

Thank you all so very much!

1030 Vine Street Paso Robles, CA 93446